To:		Media Outlets
	
From:		Shannon Kendall
		Mono County Registrar of Voters

IMPORTANT:  THERE IS A NEW DATE FOR THE 
PRESIDENTIAL PRIMARY ELECTION:  MARCH 3, 2020!

What’s on the ballot in March?
STATE OFFICES:
President/Vice-President (party specific)
US Representative, 8th District
Member of the State Assembly, 5th District
LOCAL OFFICES:
County Supervisor, District 2
County Supervisor, District 3
County Supervisor, District 4
OPEN SEATS EXIST, PLEASE CONTACT US FOR ADDITIONAL INFO:
Democratic Central Committee Members
Republican Central Committee Members
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Interested Candidates may begin circulating petitions for signatures in-lieu on September 12th!  Petitions can be obtained from our Bridgeport office. 
The Candidate’s Guide is posted on the elections webpage at www.monocounty.ca.gov/elections 
Visit our site for additional info. and important dates.

This election is party specific.  If you’re registered as “No Party Preference”, you may be eligible to cross-over vote with various other parties.

Please contact us with any questions!  We’re here to help.  
(760) 932-5537
